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Information sought on Jackson Co crash 
(KNZA)--The Jackson County Sheriff's Office is seeking the public's assistance
regarding a crash that sent two to the hospital.

Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse said the crash happened around 3:45
Saturday afternoon on southbound U.S. 75 Highway near 162nd Road at Mayetta.

Morse said the Sheriff's Office is investigating the wreck that is believed to have
been caused by a white unknown pickup that failed to yield the right away,
causing a gray pickup to roll over.

Both occupants of the gray pickup were transported to an area hospital.

Anyone who witnessed the wreck or with information about the white pickup is
asked to contact the Jackson County Sheriff's Office at 785-364-2251.
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